
Covid-19 Policy
The safety of our patients and our employees is of the utmost
importance to us.Here are some of the safety measures we have
in place:

Limited the number of patients entering the clinics. We
ask  patients  to  enter  the  office  unaccompanied,  if
possible.  For  those  patients  who  need  a
guardian/companion to accompany them, we ask that it be
limited to one person.
Deep  cleaning  and  disinfecting.  Treatment  rooms  are
cleaned between each patient visit.
Masks on. We ask all our patients to please wear a mask
when entering the office and at all times.
For the patients that are experiencing a fever, cough,
shortness  of  breath,  or  any  flu  like  symptoms,  we
recommend  them  to  follow  the  CDC  guidelines  which
includes staying at home thus minimizing the risk of
exposure.

https://chewhs.org/covid-19/

